
 

Dear Parent/Carer                            

 

Our extra-curricular clubs are detailed below for the Summer 1 term.  Clubs can be booked via Schoolcomms from today until 

Sunday 7 April 2024.  All clubs will run from 3.05 pm to 4.05 pm.  

 

Every club has a limited number of spaces and will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.  Once you have paid the club 
payment option will disappear from the payments list and you will receive your email receipt of payment, this is confirmation 
that your child has a place in the chosen club.   Once a club is full, the payment option will disappear.  Please note that once you 
have paid for the club, no refunds can be given should your child miss a session. 
 

Please remember that our extra-curricular clubs do finish at 4.05 pm PROMPT.  All children in years 1 & 2 must be collected 
by a responsible adult, and we must be notified if this is anyone other than the parent/carer.  Children in years 3, 4, 5 & 6 
should be collected by a responsible adult, again we must be notified if this is anyone other than the parent/carer, or a sibling 
provided they’re over the age of 14 and we have had this in writing from you.  Children in years 5 & 6, however, can walk 
home by themselves if this is authorised by you when booking them on a club on School Gateway.  
 

Please also bear in mind that if there isn’t sufficient uptake for a particular club, then this will unfortunately have to be cancelled 

and a full refund will be given to those who have paid. 

 

We do appreciate the high demand of our extra-curricular clubs and also that this should be an enjoyable experience for ALL the 

children and staff participating. Therefore, if your child does not follow the school’s behaviour rules, the privilege of attending 

the relevant club will be withdrawn (you will be informed of this decision). 

 

When collecting your child from the club, please DO NOT park in the staff car park.  You will need to park on the main road and 

walk to collect your child from the HUB door.  We would appreciate it if you could pass this message on to any other adults that 

may be collecting your child from the club on your behalf.  This is for the safety of ALL our children. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and co-operation. 

Heather Garth Primary Academy 

Summer 1 Extra-Curricular Clubs  

Year Groups Day of club Club activity Teacher  Number of 
Sessions 

Year 1 and 2 Tuesday  
16 April to 14 May 
 

 

Computing Club - In the club, the children will have 
the opportunity to learn coding using Beebots, use 
digital painting tools to draw, as well as become 
more competent at using a mouse.  
 
Please note that the club won’t start until week 2. 
 

Mrs Driffield-
Mobbs 

5 weeks - 
£10.00 

Year 1 and 2 Thursday  
18 April to 16 May 

Sewing Club - In the club, the children will work 
with grown-ups to practise both running stitch and 
cross stitch. Using these skills, we will then create a 
number of projects including creating a greetings 
card, a decorative piece of wall art and also a 
wooden door hanger for their bedrooms. 
 
Please note that the club won’t start until week 2. 
 

Mrs Carr and 
Mrs Brown 

5 weeks - 
£10.00 

Year 3, 4 and 5  Thursday  
25 April to 23 May 

Games Club – In the club, the children will have 
the opportunity to play a variety of games 
including Uno, Dobble, Monopoly and Cludeo. 
 
Please note that the club won’t start until week 3. 
 

Mr Fisher and 
Mrs Little 

5 weeks - 
£10.00 

 


